

President Swart Ave, Empangeni, 3880 🗣

035 772 7740

035 772 7331 📇

info@zululandremedialcentre.co.za

www.zululandremedialcentre.co.za

Zululand Remedial Centre

6 December 2022

Dear Parents / Guardians

2023 is a year full of celebration and excitement.

Zululand Remedial Centre will be celebrating it's 35th year of existence. In addition, with the 35th Anniversary, ZRC will be hosting our School Concert. The Theme of the Concert is: *The Bear, The Hare and the Mole*. Our last concert was held in 2019, due to COVID protocols and ZRC could not host a concert in 2021. Our concert will be staged in October/November 2023.

The Concert time is usually a year that portrays extensive planning, co-operation, practice and support. Every learner at Zululand Remedial Centre takes part in the Concert.

We are all very excited and looking forward to an extra special 2023.

Enjoy a lovely holiday.

Mrs A Coertze
Deputy Principal

Mr DF Millin Principal